
From Chappy Rob. 

 

Hi Church family. Myself along with other Local State School Chaplains are once again organising 

and running a Christian Day Camp this year. Please see flyer below and spread the word 

 

With the kind permission of our Church this camp will be held on our grounds 

The name of the Camp is Fun n Sun 

How can people help you say??? 

We are obviously asking for Prayer for the running of the Camp but also the lead up to it. Asking 

God that he allows this to happen and brings us the students to attend. We ask for prayer around the 

organisation of the camp and the right volunteers to get on board. 

 

We are also looking for sponsorship for any student that may need financial support to attend. 

It has come upon us quickly so please contact me if you are after any information. 

I am excited to be able to share the Gospel with some kids that may not have the opportunity to 

hear it elsewhere 

 

Chappy Rob Greenwood 0415615076 

robert.greenwood@suchaplaincy.org.au 

 

 

 


